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In previous years, Siuslaw SD has held outreach events for our ORIS assessment process. For outreach this 
year, we turned to county level engagement events and surveys of students, stakeholders and teachers. We 
took stakeholder teams to two engagement events held at LCC in Eugene, and organized by Lane Education 
Service District. In addition to those events, we created and disseminated several surveys and promoted them 
at more “organic” community school events (open house nights, Title I Family Nights, and conference days). 
We have found across the years that a combination of smaller, more strategic in-person events in tandem with 
online or survey outreach are the most effective for gathering more voices. The surveys are still in process, 
and will wrap up at the end of the year in June.  
 
The following artifacts are shared in PDF form: 
-Student surveys 
-In-person budget meetings- notes, analysis, and teacher survey questions 
-Lane ESD Fall Engagement Event 10/14/2022 
-Lane ESD Winter Engagement Event 1/13/2023 
-Siuslaw Strategic Visioning Process survey page 
 
Overall, we continue to hear that we need to focus on Social-Emotional Learning (SEL), and mental and 
emotional support for all students, as well as staff. The pressure from our post-Covid society impacts all 
stakeholders. We have established multiple partnerships across the past several years that are giving us 
added service for these needs, and will continue to focus on mental and emotional health. 
 
In our conversations thus far, we also identified that our community continues to see a need for:  

-Math and literacy learning outcomes 
-DEI-Equity/Inclusionary practice 
-Attendance support  

 
These four target areas have been part of our improvement planning, and will continue to be our focus areas 
for the next year. We also analyzed our information to address the needs of students across multiple focus 
groups, and these four target areas will benefit those students and all students. In our district, the student 
group in most need continues to be our students experiencing poverty, and this actually cuts across all focus 
groups. We will be focusing on programs and services that strive to mitigate the impacts of poverty in our 
community. 


